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DATES 
Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day in aid of the PTA 

Saturday 1st July: Summer Fair 
Tuesday 4th July: Treetops Sports  10.00 

Wednesday 5th July: Year Six Leavers’ Service at  
Chester Cathedral 

Sports Day – from 1.30pm 
Saturday 8th July: Duddon’s Got Talent   4.00pm 

Sunday 9th July: Car Boot Sale 
Monday 10th July: Deanery Sports at THS  4.00 – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 11th July: Classes Three/Four production  2.15pm 
Thursday 13th July: Classes Three/Four production  6.30pm 

Friday 14th July: End of term disco and BBQ 
Friday 21st July: Leavers’ Service in church 9.15am followed 

by Leavers’ Coffee Morning 

SCHOOL CLOSES 
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Please remember that in this very hot weather, children need 
to come to school having had adequate sun cream or 
protection applied to them before they come to school.  They 
will be reminded to make sure they have plenty to drink, and 
to take advantage of the shaded areas in the grounds. 
 
Thank you to those who organised and supported the Camping 
Night.  It turned out to be a good fundraiser, as well as a 
successful social evening. 
 
Please ensure that the school/relevant staff are informed 
when your child is being picked up by someone different, and 
also that parents do not pick up children without parental 
permission. 
                                                                  Paul Hudson       
                                                                                Head teacher 

Year One / Two athletics:  

Well done to the children who went along 
to THS last Thursday – they did brilliantly, 
especially Gabriella!  Many of them came 
back with medals, of which they are justly 
proud. We celebrated with them in 
assembly on Friday. 

 

 

PTA Camping Night: 

The Camping Night turned out to be a 
great evening, assisted by good weather, 
and has already raised a large sum for the 
PTA. (Amount to be announced shortly.) 

Thanks to the wonderful live music and a 
BBQ, the evening was very successful, and 
the children and adults all enjoyed the 
event.   

A very big thank you to Mark and Suzanne 
Whitfield, who organised it all, along with 
some helpers. 

PTA SUMMER FAIR: Don’t forget the 

non-uniform day on Friday 23rd June, in 
aid of donations to the Summer Fair.  We 
have a good team of people working hard 
to make this a successful event. 

 

 
FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT: Our 

children acquitted themselves well in the 
football tournament on Friday afternoon, 
although sadly our teams did not win.  
Thank you to those parents who came 
along to support the event. 

 

 


